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George Mason University School of Law is grateful to the law firm of Banner & Witcoff,
Ltd., for establishing the Banner & Witcoff Intellectual Property Law Scholarship
this year. Through the law firm’s generosity, an entering first-year IP student will receive a
scholarship in the amount of $5,000 to assist in the first year of study. This scholarship may
be divided between two students, depending upon the number and qualifications of appli-
cants.

Banner & Witcoff has been a good friend to our law school over the years and has hired a
number of George Mason students and alumni. We sincerely thank Banner & Witcoff for
helping to support our continuing efforts to recruit outstanding IP students.
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If you wish to apply for the Banner & Witcoff Intellectual Property Law Scholar-
ship, please complete and return the enclosed postcard no later than May 1, 2002. A
committee of members of the law school administration and of Banner & Witcoff will select
the scholarship recipient or recipients during the last week of May. The selection will be
based upon the information contained in applications for admission to the School of Law.

Please note that in order for us to award the scholarship funds, some information in your
application for admission to George Mason University School of Law will be shared with
the members of Banner & Witcoff serving on the selection committee (the information
that will be shared will be limited to your name, address, educational background, extracur-
ricular activities and professional accomplishments). By returning the enclosed postcard,
you consent to George Mason University School of Law’s sharing this information with
members of Banner & Witcoff for the purpose of considering you for this scholarship.


